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Arkansas Power & Light Company E
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III

Executive Director of Generation
and Conu ruction

P.O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This office has received a copy of your September 7,1978 application
for amendment to Facility License No. NPF-6 for Arkansas Nuclear One,
Unit 2, which you filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation.
The application requested revision of the Technical Specifications
relating to the flow rate for each of the containment recirculation
fans. Your application was accompanied by a Class II amendment fee
of $1,200 because you viewed it as being administrative in nature.
This request was approved on October 4, 1978, as Amendment 3 to NPF-6.

From our final review of the September 7, 1978 application, we have
determined that it involved a safety issue and as such falls in fee
Class III. It is requested that you forward an additional $2,800 promptly
to this office. Fees are payable to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis-
sion by check, draft, or money order.

If we can be of assistance to you, call 301/492-7225.

( Sincerely,,.

kw ,

Reba M. Diggs
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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